
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #2024-048 
UNIVERSITY OF MAINE, HUTCHINSON CENTER REAL ESTATE OFFER  

RESPONSE ADDENDUM #05 
July 17, 2024 

 

Thank you for submitting a proposal in response RFP 2024-048 University of Maine, Hutchinson Center Real Estate Offer.  

On July 15, 2024, the University of Maine System Board of Trustees gave final authorization to the University of Maine to complete 

the sale of the Hutchinson Center through this RFP process. 

With that approval, UMaine will now move forward in conducting a final review of the proposals received and expects to make an 

award in the coming weeks.  Please expect to hear from the University of Maine System Office of Strategic Procurement in that time 

frame. 

Thank you again for your submission. 

 

 

 

 

 


